

Schoharie Promotional Association

P.O. Box 306 Schoharie, New York 12157

"Serving the community since 1983"

www.schohariepromo.org

February 1, 2025

Dear Friends and Neighbors;

Since 1983 the Schoharie Promotional Association has been busy with a variety of community improvement projects in Schoharie, the Town and Village we all love. We have beautified Main Street, through planters, lights, banners and other seasonal decorations. We have sponsored summer concerts, which have been well-received. We have put a new park on the map – the Lily Park, which is utilized by many, and which hosts an annual Lily Festival. These are but a few of the sponsored activities of our organization. All of these activities and initiatives would not have been possible without the financial support of this community, and we are extremely grateful to all who have made this possible.

So, it is that time of year again, when we ask for your help to continue our work. Would you consider a gift to our organization to assist us in our upcoming activities? Your gift will allow us to continue to improve and beautify our community in so many ways.

In addition, we write to ask for your help in some of our more labor intensive jobs. Perhaps you could spare a few hours in picking up trash along Routes 30 or 443 at our Spring or Fall Adopt a Highway days. Maybe you have an eye for design and would like to help us wrap the trees or put up other Holiday lights at the Fox Creek Park in October. Perhaps you have a green thumb and would like to help us plant the flowers in the Main Street planters which provide such beauty during the summer. Or, maybe you find stress relief in pulling weeds, and would love to use that skill at our Lily Park. Each of these opportunities would take no more than two or three hours of your time, but would tremendously help our small group of volunteers in getting things done. And, if you have ideas for other projects or activities we can bring the community, then consider joining our team! We meet the second Monday of every month at 6:30pm – at 300 Main Street.

So, please consider what you can do, both in terms of your time and of your financial resources. Whatever you give, know that you are appreciated and that your support is absolutely essential. Thank you so much!

Sincerely;

Colleen Quirion, Secretary On behalf of the Schoharie Promotional Association

I can give	toward your work.	My,check is enclosed.
I can help by volunteering of my time in some way. Name EmailPhone		
I would like a receipt sent (otherwise your canceledcheck is your receipt)		